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Friday 27th June 2025

Please could we remind parents to telephone or email the school before 9am to notify us of any 
absence. admin@st-laurenceprimary.com 01584 872766. If we do not hear from you children will 
be marked as unauthorised.

Gardening Club
Gardening Club have been busy harvesting their Strawberry plants that were kindly 
donated by the Monteiro-Porter family.  The children have been learning all about the 
various garden vegetables and fruit they can grow as well as how to spot greenfly

and other plant predators.

Year 4 
Year 4 had a lovely day at Ludlow Castle’s living history event. They were able to explore the castle, 
learn about medieval weaponry and try on some armour, as well as taking part in some medieval 
dance routines. We learnt about daily life and even met the medieval surgeon. Year 4 listened 
attentively, asked some excellent questions and were able to share some of the things they have 
learnt this term in their history lessons. Well done Year 4!

Year 6 London Trip

Our Year 6 pupils have had a fantastic time on their school trip to London! Highlights include visits 
to the theatre, The Natural History Museum, the Science Museum, the London Eye, a river-cruise, 

the Tate Modern – and so much more. We’re incredibly proud of their excellent behaviour 
throughout the trip and how brilliantly they have represented the school. 

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/


Assembly Guests

This week we were lucky enough to welcome Michael McCarthy and his father Brian 
into our assembly, Michael has overcome all of his physical and cognitive difficulties 
and has published nine books.  Brian shared the stories of Michael’s perseverance and 
what challenges he has overcome in order to be a published author.  The children 
asked him some fantastic questions and KS1 children were given a copy of his book to 
take home with them.  We hope you enjoy sharing it with your child.

Courtesy Cup
This week’s courtesy cup winner is 

Ashling, she has been noticed by lots 
of different adults around school for 
her impeccable manners and being a 
very kind friend, well done Ashling.

The Year 5 and Year 6 summer
 performance of Ali Baba and
 the Bongo Bandits will take
 place on Tuesday 15th July at 6pm at 
Ludlow Assembly Rooms (children 
performing should attend from 5.30pm) 
Tickets are on sale now on the School 
Money system. Tickets are £4 each … please 
just purchase the amount you would like. 
You can amend the amount in the green box 
on school money – everyone has been 
allocated a default of 4 tickets totalling £16. 
If you would like extra, please contact the 
school office.

School Money overdue accounts
Please be advised that all overdue school money accounts need to be settled immediately. Kindley 
note that we do not offer credit, and all outstanding balances must be cleared. 



Our annual Summer Fete is nearly here! As you all know, the event is loved 
by all who attend (especially the children!) However, it wouldn’t be the 
success it is without all the help we receive from parents, carers and people 
in our lovely community.
So – if you would be willing to offer help it would be so appreciated, here’s 
how you can…

 Donate a prize to the Raffle – any contributions welcome! Eg. 
Vouchers, wine, small gifts! Maybe you know a local business who would be 
willing to donate some goods to the school

 Bric a Brac – any toys no longer played with consider us – we will 
take them off your hands, puzzles, teddies         etc! Please drop to reception!

 Water to Wine – have a bottle of wine or two in the back of the 
cupboard that isn’t your cup of tea?
Put it to good use at the Water to Wine stall!
 

 
      If anyone can spare their time on the day of the Fete – 
however long for, please get in touch! These events take a lot of manpower 
so its always very well received to have a helping hand!





Diary Dates

July

1st  Year 6 Induction Day – Ludlow School

1st  Year 1 and Year 2 Trip to Ironbridge

4th  PTA Summer Fete

9th  Year 5 Taster Day at Ludlow School

10th  Reception Trip to Queenwood

11th  Year 3 Trip to Discovery Centre 

15th  Y6 End of Year production – Ludlow Assembly Rooms 
  6.00pm
16th  Leavers Service – St Laurence's Church 10.30am

21st  Summer Holidays 
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